
Fresh Start 

  Youth Fine Forgiveness Program 
 

Welcome to Fresh Start, San Diego Public Library’s one-time fine forgiveness program for youth library 

cardholders!   Thanks to the generous support from the Library Foundation SD, library users with fines on their 

juvenile accounts have the opportunity for a one-time fine forgiveness on their library card to regain their 

borrowing privileges. 
 

If you have fines on a SDPL juvenile library account and would like to request a one-time waiver, please fill out 

the form below. 

 

1. What is the name on the library account?     

 

2. What is the Library Card Number?  If you do not know this, please write “unknown”.   

 

 

3. What is the date of birth of account holder? Please enter month/day/year.   

 

4. What is the email address for the account holder or legal guardian of the account holder? 

 

 

5. What is the phone number for the account holder or legal guardian of the account holder?  

 

6. Please provide a brief explanation of why you are requesting fine forgiveness.  

 

 

  

 

 

7. I understand that by submitting this form I am requesting a one-time waiver of fines on my library 

account.  I acknowledge that approval of this request is subject to review and availability of funding. * 

Please circle your answer. 

a. Yes 

b. No 

 

Once completed, please return to a Library staff member at any San Diego Public Library location or scan and 

email to youth_programming@sandiego.gov.  A staff member will respond to your request within 10 business 

days by email or phone. 
 

Thank you, 

San Diego Public Library  

https://libraryfoundationsd.org/
mailto:youth_programming@sandiego.gov

